
  

 

 
 
 

20th December 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Merry Christmas  
In the heart-tugging finale of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, Wonka unwraps the last bar of 
chocolate that his mum made for him before she died. Enclosed is a golden ticket with a message from 
her reading, “It’s not the chocolate that matters. It’s the people you share it with.”  
Over the last week or two as Christmas activities have taken centre stage at school, we have tried to 
encourage the children to value the time they have family and the traditions that different families have, 
rather than just the presents they receive.  
 
I am thrilled that our pupils and 
families continue to ‘give something 
back’ and that we have raised an 
incredible £643.69 in fundraising 
over the last few weeks. Our first 
ever Santa shop has been a huge 
success with 179 pupils purchasing 
items to give to their families and 
the Christmas craft fayre was 
another success. We are already 
looking at ways to make it even 
bigger and better next year, so any 
feedback that would help improve 
this event is much appreciated.  
Thank-you for all your support over 
this term and I wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas.  

  
 

 We look forward to welcoming pupils back to school on Thursday 4th January 2024.  
  
  



  

 

  
  
 
Clubs 
The sign up for enrichment clubs was sent out earlier this week -  this is for clubs in the new year, we are 
aiming to start these on 8th January and confirmation will be sent out on 3rd January. 
If you haven’t already, you can apply here - https://tinyurl.com/ClubsSpr24  
 
You can also sign up for a brand new club – Years 1 to 3 – Tennis Club!  
This is an external provider lead club and will run for 6 weeks, starting 11th January. The total cost to 
parents is £12.00 for all 6 sessions, the remaining £12.00 per child will be funded by the school. There are 
only 18 places available so act fast to secure your child’s place! 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Breakfast and Care Club – will start on Thursday 4th January 2024. Please make sure that you have 
emailed office@ewoa.co.uk or called to book in (the office will be open for calls on 03/01/2024). 
 
 
Parentmail 
Please make sure that any outstanding debts are paid up to date and any negative balances are topped 
up (e.g. care, breakfast, dinners etc). 
If you are experiencing any difficulties with using/navigating Parentmail, please contact the academy office 
for support. 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

https://tinyurl.com/ClubsSpr24
mailto:office@ewoa.co.uk
https://bookwhen.com/nta-norfolk/e/ev-syf1-20240111151500

